
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 07 Dec 2021 08:17 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Just a gentle reminder that this Friday is our “Save the Children’s “ Christmas Jumper Day. 

We have set up a fundraising page for donations and the link is below. 

www.justgiving.com/ParkwoodPrimarySchool 

We really appreciate your help in making Christmas Jumper Day a huge success. 

With thanks and best wishes 

Mrs Baker 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/ParkwoodPrimarySchool

